
Weekly news
WC - Monday 22nd January 2023

Message from Miss Young  - Coming next week – Meet the Values ambassadors



Meet the staff 
This week we will focus on our new business manager. Let’s provide a big welcome to 
Mrs Dempsey. Our class advocates have interviewed Mrs Dempsey to find out a little 
about her. 
1. My favorite colour is green.
2. My favorite food is Mexican food.
3. My favorite subject is Maths.
4. My favorite hobby is dancing.

Welcome back to another edition, and lots of exciting learning to share with you! 

We will be holding our first Parent/Carer Forum meeting on Wednesday @ 9:15am in 
the school hall. We are currently still recruiting class reps for the following classes: Y3, Y4 
and Y6.  Please contact the school office if you would like an application form!  

**Birmingham is currently experiencing a Measles outbreak- please see this letter of 
advice from BCC https://www.moseleyce.bham.sch.uk/serve_file/23479051 **

I am very pleased to introduce you to our new School Business Manager, Mrs Dempsey.  
See below for a few fin facts about our newest member of staff! 

Miss Young 

Next week at Moseley 
Tuesday 23rd January at 1.30pm, Year R will be 
visiting St Mary’s Church.  

https://www.moseleyce.bham.sch.uk/serve_file/23479051


EYFS and KS1 news

This week, we will focus on Year 1

“I saw snowflakes on my 
car. They were small and 
in a pattern, it was like 

lines in the snow.” Jemima

“The ice is very cold and very 
smooth and hard. It’s changing into 
water because it’s a bit warmer.” 
Florence

“I have painted blubber 
onto my penguin, 
because blubber keeps 
the penguin warm.” Felix  

“I enjoyed learning about 
the oceans and 
continents of the world.” 
Adam 



KS2 news

This week, we will focus on Year 5

“Today’s swimming 
lesson was really 
fun!” Amelia  

I enjoyed learning about 
Magritte, but found the 
painting frustrating as it feels 
like he’s trying to trick me! –
Padma



Pupil voice
Meet the

We asked the Values ambassadors a simple question, what makes a good Values 
ambassador? 



Celebration award winners

“It was wonderful to see all the children being celebrated this week!”  - Mr Sahed



Maths award winners

“The whole school is working very hard on their times tables, amazing work!”  - Mr Boulton

Rockstars of the week!
Year 3 – Rohan

Year 4 – Dexter

Year 5 – Kurt

Year 6 - Oriah

Numbots of the week!
Year R - Harry

Year 1 - Violet

Year 2 - Joshua



Writers’ award winner

'You can always edit a bad page. You can't edit a blank page.' – Jodi Picoult

Year R – Nola
Year 1 – Poesy 
Year 2 – Logan and Alfie
Year 3 – Josie and Juras
Year 4 – Dexter & Eva

Year 5 – Amelie & (Rosha and Beabea)
Year 6 – Padma and India



Writers’ award winner

Amelie’s writing



“O Lord that lends me life, lend me a heart replete with thankfulness.” - William Shakespeare 

Values focus - Thankfulness

A massive thank you to the PTA 

for helping the school by 

providing amazing LEGO sets for 

our new LEGO therapy group 

and for the Little People, Big 

Dreams Treasury for each class 

to support the children learning 

more about following their 

dreams by reading about 

inspirational people in history. 



Extra information

Handwriting and Presentation 

Workshop 

Weds 31
st

Jan – 4.30-5.30pm – via Teams



Extra information


